From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Subject: Open floor hearings

Date: 27 September 2020 15:25:08

Dear Mr Smith

I hereby request that you take advantage of Scottish Power Renewables booking at Snape Maltings and hold all hearings there starting with the OPEN FLOOR HEARINGS on 7, 8 and 9 October. These hearings should not be held online as many people do not feel comfortable with this method particularly for such an important issue upon which people wish to express their views.

Yours sincerely Alan Collett Aldeburgh resident

Sent from my iPad